
Maharashtra Water Resources Regulatory Authority 

World Trade Center, Center 1, 9
th
 Floor,  

Cuffe Parade, Mumbai - 400005 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Maharashtra Water Resources Regulatory Authority (MWRRA) under the provisions of 

Section 11 (d) and 11 (u) of Maharashtra Water Resources Regulatory Authority Act, 2005 

(hereinafter referred to as “the Act”) has started the work of review and revision of Criteria for Bulk 

Water Tariff and Bulk Water Tariff for the control period 1
st
 July, 2020 to 30

th
 June, 2023 and Authority 

has approved revised draft Criteria for Bulk Water Tariff in view of comments/suggestions received 

from the Members of the Focus Groups and draft Bulk Water Tariff Proposal. 

 

  Bulk Water Tariff is to be fixed after ascertaining the views of beneficiary public  as provided 

in Section 11 (d) of the Act. In view of this provision, the Revised Draft Criteria for Bulk Water Tariff 

and the Draft Bulk Water Tariff Proposal have been hosted on Authority's website www.mwrra.org 

 

             Besides, copies of said drafts are being made available in the field offices of Irrigation 

Development Corporations for ascertaining the views of the beneficiary public.  All concerned 

beneficiary public are therefore, suggested to go through the Draft Criteria and Draft Tariff Proposal 

carefully and submit their views (if any) in writing along with necessary documents, before 24
th
 

February, 2022, through email on following email Ids ; 

secretary@mwrra.in    or    mwrra@mwrra.in 

 

   The views can also be submitted on link provided on Authority's website.  

Those, who are not able to provide the views by email/the link provided, can also submit their views in 

writing through post on or before 24
th
 February, 2022 on the following address; 

 

The Secretary, 

Maharashtra Water Resources Regulatory Authority 

World Trade Center, Center 1, 9
th

 Floor,  

Cuffe Parade Mumbai - 400005. 

 

             Incidentally, it may please be noted that due to COVID - 19 Pandemic restrictions imposed by 

the State Govt. public hearings can not be held by the Authority. 

 

 Views of beneficiary public received within 30 days of publication of notice viz. before 24
th
 

February, 2022 will only be taken into consideration.  It may also please be noted that the views 

received after the stipulated date will not at all be considered. 

 

 

 

Place: Mumbai 
 
Date: 24

th
 January 2022 

Sd/ 
(Dr. Ramnath Sonawane) 

Secretary 
Maharashtra Water Resources Regulatory Authority 

 

 

Note: While submitting views in Marathi, the font "Sakal Marathi" should be used.  The views  in 

Marathi or English should be given in both PDF and Word files. 
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